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Mental Health microsite coming soon





October 6-12 is Mental Illness Awareness Week in Canada. To help bring awareness to this important aspect of total well-being, we’re launching a new microsite – 

This multimedia microsite will feature articles and infographics that explore ending the stigma around mental health, how to disclose a mental illness to friends, family, colleagues and others, and how to decide who to tell about a mental illness.

Starting Tuesday, October 1st, the microsite will be live on the mobile and web versions of our LifeWorks platform, and on our WorkHealthLife site:

www.workhealthlife.com/disclosing-mental-illness

Until then, please mark your calendars and be sure to visit us this Mental Illness Week!


